
SHAW INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 
Aug 

2020 

As we all prepare for back-to-school, we want to 
help support you and your children in whatever 
form their educational experience takes this 
year.  In 2019, on average, families spent close 
to $700 per student for school supplies.  In 
addition, many schools also asked parents to 
contribute up to $100 per family for general use 
classroom materials. When combined with other 
childcare costs, many military families face 
difficult choices about whether to ensure their 

children are well supplied for school or whether to purchase other essential 
items for their family, including clothing and food.  This year, the Hunt 
Heroes Foundation, in partnership with Operation Homefront, will distribute 
1,850 backpacks filled with much-needed school supplies to military families 
at each of our communities.  We are proud to be partnering with this well-
respected national non-profit who last year provided backpacks to over 
43,000 military children across the U.S.  Watch for more information in the 
coming days about this effort and how you can apply to receive school 
supplies for your child.  As we move ahead together and navigate these 
uncertain times, we remain committed to serving you and your families. 

Best, 

John Ehle 

President 

Hunt Military Communities 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Our President’s Message 

Appealing Homes, Thriving Communities, Service 

Satisfaction, Committed Employees & Responsible Stewards 

Contact Information 
Management Office  

369 Rhodes Ave • Shaw AFB, SC 29152 
Phone: 803-499-3074  

Maintenance Office  
5512 Sycamore St. • Shaw AFB, SC 29152 

Phone: 803-499-7047  

Facebook  
 Shaw Family Housing 

Have You Made The Switch? 
We are switching from Rent Café to Hunt Portal. 

If you already have a Rent Café account just download  the new Hunt 

Portal App and log in with your existing username and password.  

If you need to register for an account just download the Hunt Portal App 

and register with your email address on file and registration code. If you 

need a registration code, please contact our office at 803.499.3074.  

This app is an excellent way to stay up to date with community happens, 

Employee of the Month 
Please join us in congratulating our employee of the 

month, Kiara Jacobs. Kiara is a Resident Service 

Specialist and has been a part of our team since 

December 2014. In her spare time she enjoys spending 

time with her family, shopping and crafting.  Be sure to 

congratulate her when you see her.  



AUGUST 2020 

Calendar of Events 

 August 4,7,11,14,18,21,25,28 - Terminix*

 August 5th &19th– Trash Collection

 August 12th & 26th - Trash and Recycling

Collection

• August 10th– Bulk Trash Pick*

HuntMilitaryCommunities.co

AUGUST 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

1 

2 3 4 

Terminix 

5 

Trash Collection 

6 7 

Terminix 

8 

9 10 

Bulk Trash 

Pickup 

11 

Terminix 

12 

Trash & Recycling 

Collection 

13 14 

Terminix 

15 

16 17 18 

Terminix 

19 

Trash Collection 

20 21 

Terminix 

22 

23 24 25 

Terminix 

26 

Trash & Recycling  

Collection 

27 28 

Terminix 

29 

30 31 

*To schedule Terminix please call 803.666.2211

*Bulk trash must be placed at the curb no later than 7AM Monday,

however maintenance has until August 14th to pick up bulk items




